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20th March 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As you know, we have been directed by the Government to close due to the coronavirus outbreak. 
 
This has been and will continue to be an incredibly difficult time for everyone.  
 
As a school we have tried our best to prepare for closure so that your children can continue learning at 
home.  Each class teacher has put together a pack of activities which the children can complete at 
home.  In the pack you will find a cover sheet outlining how we intend to support learning and keep in 
touch over the coming weeks.  
 
Inside the pack are details of how you can contact Mrs Lucas or myself while school is closed. 
 
We have already been in contact with those parents who the government has defined as eligible to 
come into school.  Any other children must remain at home. 
 
From Monday, the school will provide a packed lunch for all children who are entitled to a free school 
meal.  This applies to families who have made a successful application to the council for free school 
meals.  If your child is at home, you, or someone on your behalf can pick up the packed lunch from 
school from 10.30am. 
 
Unfortunately, the First Holy Communion Mass planned for 3rd May is now postponed.  We will 
rearrange this when we return to school in the future. 
 
We will keep you and your families in our prayers over the coming weeks. 
 
God bless, 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Askew 
Headteacher 
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